
Family Night 
Join us Thursday January 29th for a Science Family night.  It will begin 

right after PASS from 5:30-7:00.  We will have many different 

experiments for you and your child to complete together.  We will also 

serve pizza and drinks.  Your child should have already brought home a 

flyer about our PASS night, but if you did not turn one in there is also one 

attached to this newsletter.  Please complete the bottom portion and 

return it to Mrs. Hodge by Thursday January 8th.  We would love to see a 

great crowd as we will also have our monthly MAD scientist working with 

groups of students.    

 

Mark Your 

Calendar! 

December  
 

January 8th- 

Family Night 

forms are due 

 

January 12th- 

Mad Science  

 

January 14th – 

Fitness room 

wear socks 

 

January 19th- No 

School, No PASS 

 

January 29th – 

PASS Family 

Night 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 
We encourage you to have your child stay the full duration of PASS; 

however, we understand if “life” gets in the way and things come up.  PASS 

is an important part of the day for your child.  He or she is receiving 

additional instruction from teachers in a one on one setting.  We appreciate 

you allowing your child to participate in PASS, and making special 

arrangements for them to stay after.      
 

Homework 
At 5:00 we begin homework lab in the library.  Please know if you choose to pick your child 

up before 5:00, they will not have their homework completed.  During homework lab we 

have lots of teachers helping our students on their homework and listening to them read.  

Pass office 
number: 
346-9233 

Dinner Program 
After school services has announced Dogwood Elementary will serve dinner 

during Dogwood PASS hours starting January 12th, 2015 at NO COST to 

parents.  Students must be enrolled in the PASS program in order to 

participate in this new dinner program.  Please be sure to sign the Dinner 

Program flyer and return it to Mrs. Hodge.  If you do not want your child to 

participate in the dinner program your child will still receive a snack after 

school.  The dinner program has been very successful at other buildings 

that it has been implemented into.  If you have any questions regarding the 

dinner program please call 573.346.9233. 


